Dear Elementary Families,

A snack program has been started for elementary students and can be paid for either by bringing in exact change or by applying the cost to their lunch account. This is **once a week**, and is served **during the lunch hour**.

This snack item is not part of the complete meal and therefore will be an additional charge of \$0.75.

To avoid confusion and unexpected charges on your child's lunch account, please let us know what you would prefer for your child/ren by selecting an option below.

| Student Name:  |                            |
|--|----------------------------|
| My child can apply the cost to their l choose to take the treat.   | unch account whenever they |
| I do not want my child to purchase a treat using their lunch account and prefer he/she pays cash for the item. |                            |
| Thank you!   |                            |
| Parent Signature   | Date                       |

Please email completed form to: <u>b.swiatek@ocfsd.org</u> or send with your child on his/her first day of school.